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Wednesday 3rd March 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
We would like to take this opportunity to tell you about some events that will be happening at Rolls Crescent            
this half term. You will also be able to see these events on our calendar on the website.  
 
We will be celebrating World Book day on Thursday 5th March 2020.  We will be holding a ‘Book Swap’  and                  
would like your child to bring a book from home that they have read. Throughout the day children who have                 
brought a book will be able to exchange the book they have brought for a different book  with the aim of as many 
children as possible having a different book to go home with at the end of the day. Staff will also be planning              
other activities, competitions and work for their specific classes. We are sure it will be a great day for our pupils.  
 
On Friday 13th March we will be raising money for Sports Relief. Throughout the day we hold different                              
activities with the aim of raising as much money as we can for the charities associated with Sports relief. We                               
will send a more detailed letter early next week.  
 
We will hold our ‘Meet the Teachers afternoon’ on Wednesday 18th March from 2pm – 7pm. You will                               
have the opportunity to discuss your child(ren)’s work, behaviour and progress so far this year.                                      
(Please note this meeting is for adults only. Children should be collected at the end of the school day at                       
3.00pm as usual) The Inclusion Team will also be in the Dining Room for you to meet. 
 
  
We look forward to seeing you and hope your children enjoy the events we have planned together.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
                                              
 
J Reynolds and H Turner 
Heads of School 
 
Dates: 
Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 
Friday 13th March – Sport’s Relief Day  
Wednesday 18th March 2pm – 7pm  – Parent/Carer afternoon 
Friday 27th March – Tuck shop fund raiser in dining room. (More information to follow.) 
Friday 3rd April – Last day of term – Children to finish at 2pm  
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